Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Robert S. Creps [RCreps@pesenv.com]

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 9:57 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: William W. Mast; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO57 - former Lerer Bros. Transmission, Emeryville

Mark and Dilan,

Thank you very much for your assistance during the closure proceedings of this LUST case. It is good to get this one
completed.

Happy New Year!
Best regards,
Rob

Robert S. Creps, P.E.

Principal

PES Environmental, Inc.

1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato, California 94947

Phone: (415) 899-1600

Fax: (415) 899.1601
rcreps@pesenv.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 10:32 AM

To: DPINGSTON@TMGPARTNERS.COM

Cc: Robert S. Creps; William W. Mast; CMACAULOU@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan,
Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO57

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000057.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



